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1 July 2021 

 

 

To Whom it might concern, 

 

TERMINATION OF THE ENERMAX PLUS ENERGY AND DEMAND METER 

 

This letter serves as formal notification that, after very careful consideration, Strike Technologies has 

decided to discontinue the manufacture and sale of the Enermax Plus Energy and Demand meter. 

The affected products are as follows: 

• Enermax Plus 400V, 4-wire CT operated meter  (E+MA-454000) 

• Enermax Plus 110V, 3-wire CT operated meter  (E+MA-153000) 

• Enermax Plus 400V, 3-wire CT operated meter  (E+MA-654000) 

 

This does not include the following Enermax communication modules and optical head that will continue 

to be manufactured until further notice: 

• RS232-485 communication module  (E+EA-RS2324) 

• GSM-GPRS communication module  (E+EA-GPRS04) 

• Ethernet communication module      (E+EA-ETH004) 

• Optical head           (E+AA-OPU1-8) 

 

The discontinuance of this product line is in keeping with our practice of rationalizing low demand products 

and aligning our development strategy to focus on new, more exciting products to complement our 

product basket. 

 

Our intent is to accept orders until current stock levels have been depleted. 

 

Strike Technologies’ standard warranty terms will be honoured for all units procured. Technical support 

will continue to be offered to our customer base.  

Repairs to Enermax units will be supported for a period of 2 (two) years but will be dependent upon any 

obsolescence of components. 

 

Strike Technologies certainly values and appreciates your custom, partnership and business relationship 

and we therefore extend our sincere gratitude to those that have supported the Enermax product over 

time. 

 

While we regret and apologize for any inconvenience this announcement may cause, we look forward to 

you continued interest in our business and are eager to meet your future product requirements with our 

quality product lines. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brent Kinloch 
Managing Director 
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